
  

 

ONEIDA COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE 
 

 

 

 
    

   

Grady M. Hartman 

Sheriff 

Daniel L. Hess 

Chief Deputy 

2000 East Winnebago Street 

Rhinelander, WI. 54501 
Telephone: (715) 361-5100 

Fax: (715) 361-5112 

NEWS RELEASE 
 
For Immediate Release – Wednesday, December 14, 2022 

 

On Wednesday, December 14, 2022, the Minocqua Police Department attempted to make contact with a 

suspicious male.  The male entered a vehicle and a pursuit began.  After stealing another vehicle, the person 

took off on foot into the woods with a gun.  This person is on foot in the Cassian area on South Shore Road 

near Landing Resort.  He is believed to be armed and dangerous.  Please lock your doors and call 911 if you 

see anyone suspicious.  He has been identified as Cody J. Huebner, Male, White, 32 years old.  There is a 

heavy police presence in this area.  Please avoid if possible.   
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